
8th November 2019
Welcome back to the second half of Autumn term, we hope you had a lovely 

break. This half term is always very busy with Exit point afternoons, trips, 

rehearsals, Christmas productions and so on. Please make sure you check 

the important dates below. A massive thank you to the PTA who work so 

hard to raise money for our schools and to put on events such as the 

wonderful fireworks evening last night. Thanks to them and to all who 

attended, making it such a fantastic community event. Thanks also to 

everyone who completed a parent questionnaire before the holiday - the 

outcomes are attached to this newsletter.                       Sandra Sutherland 

Dates for the diary….

Mon 11th Nov am Yr 3 Trip to Mandir Temple Please make your payment of www.eduspot.co.uk

Tues 12th Nov All Day Odd Socks Day Wear odd socks to raise awareness of Anti-bullying 

Week

Tues 12th & 

Wed 13th Nov

All Day Bikeability Sessions Yr 6 Please make sure helmets and bikes are in school

Tues 12th Nov 2.15pm Yr 3 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome – The children will be sharing learning from 

their current topic.

Wed 13th Nov 2.15pm Yr 4 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome

Thurs 14th Nov am Yr 3/4/5 Cinema Trip All Children to walk to Vue Cinema – Please send packed 

lunch in for this day.

Fri 15th Nov am Yr 6 Cinema Trip Children to walk to Vue Cinema – Please send packed 

lunch in for this day.

Fri 15th Nov All Day Children in Need Day Show your spots, let’s raise lots! Non–uniform day for a 

donation of £1

Sat 16th Nov Cross Country Race Priory Park

Mon 18th Nov 5DW to Skydome for Ice hockey More info to follow

Thurs 21st Nov 2.15pm Yr 6 End of Topic Afternoon All Welcome

Mon 25th Nov 5VK to Skydome for Ice Hockey More info to follow

Mon 25th Nov Jam Jar Tombola entries due in 

by today

See newsletter for more info

Wed 27th Nov Non-Uniform Day In return for a donation for the tombola for the 

Christmas Fair

Thurs 28th Nov Year 6 to St John’s Museum Please make payment by 25th Nov www.eduspot.co.uk

Fri 29th Nov 2.30-

4.30

All Saints’ Christmas Fair Sign up sheets are now up in reception along with 

hamper donation list.

Wed 4th Dec am Year 4 to Coventry Cathedral for 

Christingle Service

Parents are welcome to attend but must travel 

independently

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Diary Dates Continued…

Fri 6th Dec 2pm Emscote Christmas Fair

Fri 6th Dec 2pm Yr 6 Christmas Performance

Mon 9th Dec 2pm Yr 5 Christmas Performance

Mon 9th Dec 6pm Yr 6 Christmas Performance

Tues 10th Dec 2pm Yr 4 Christmas Performance

Tues 10th Dec 6pm Yr 5 Christmas Performance

Wed 11th Dec 6pm Yr 4 Christmas Performance

Wed 11th Dec Yr 3,4,5 Nasal Flu Vaccs More info to follow

Thurs 12th Dec 2pm Yr 3 Christmas Performance

Fri 13th Dec Yr 6 to Bridge House Theatre More info to follow  (a Christmas Carol) 

Mon 16th Dec 6pm Yr 3 Christmas Performance

Wed 18th Dec Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch Day

National Christmas Jumper Day is 13th Dec but we like 

to hold ours when also having our Christmas lunch – the 

whole day then feels festive!

Thurs 19th Dec 4.15-

5.45pm

Christmas Disco £3 payable on the door. 

Fri 20st Dec 9.30am Christmas Church Service All Welcome

Fri 21st Dec END OF TERM

Christmas Jam Jar Competition

Each year the children are asked to decorate and fill a Christmas themed Jam Jar that 

can be put into the Jam Jar Tombola at the Christmas Fair. They always sell out 

fast! The idea is to decorate a jam jar as creatively as possible and fill it with 

goodies/treasures (i.e. sweets, stickers, hair ties, miniature toys). Decorated jars need 

to be brought in by Monday 25th November 2019. There are prizes to be won for the 

best design and the class with the most - children can bring in as many as they like!

Christmas Lunch

We will be holding our Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 18th December to coincide with 

our Christmas Jumper Day. Please order your child’s Christmas lunch by Wednesday 11th

December at www.eduspot.co.uk by purchasing from the shop area. There is a turkey 

and quorn option available. A hard copy of the letter is attached if you would rather 

send in cash.

***PLEASE NOTE EVEN IF YOUR CHILD HAS A HOT DINNER ON A WEEKLY BASIS YOU MUST 

PRE ORDER FOR THIS DAY – DINNERS CANNOT BE ORDERED ON THE DAY***

TIK TOK

We are aware that a number of our children are using this social media platform and 

haven't secured their settings, and content is often inappropriate. Please follow the link 

below for more information and see the attached leaflet.

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/social-media-guides/tiktok

Labelling School Uniform

Please take time this weekend to make sure all school uniform items are labelled. It is 

very difficult to return items to children that are all the same!

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/social-media-guides/tiktok


Eco friendly school

In a way to save paper we are moving to digital only newsletters, these will be emailed 

out and will be available on our website. Hard copies will be available from the office. 

We are also aiming to send trip and event letters by email and these will be available on 

the website too.

Payments for the office

Please try to send in cash payments in a named envelope with the correct money. We do 

not have a float in the office and find it very tricky to find change immediately. If you 

are still having trouble logging on to www.eduspot.co.uk please contact the office.

Home School Values

Please take a moment to share this terms edition of the home school values sheet with 

your child which focusses on Compassion

See attached.

Scallywags Activity Club

Scallywags are looking for qualified staff holding a level 3 qualification or equivalent in 

childcare for before & after school care Monday to Friday, term time only.

For more details contact Jo on 07834 241 414 or email info@scallywagskids.co.uk

The Book People Big Book Boost

Instead of our usual book fair, this term we are promoting a new fundraising scheme 

being run by the same company to help schools nurture a lifelong love of reading. For 

every £10 spent by parents/carers the school will be donated £1 to spend on books for 

the school. Please see the leaflet coming home today for more information.

Class Attendance 
for October

Lates

3AD 98.2% 2

3LW 96.9% 7

4RG 95.9% 13

4MJ 96.1% 10

5DW 96.8% 10

5VK 97% 16

6SU 93.7% 14

6KC 94% 13

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
mailto:info@scallywagskids.co.uk

